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Activities temporarily suspended 
 

Dear members of the community; 
 

Due to the hopefully temporary lesser condition of one 

of the founders of TAK, we are forced to suspend the 

activities that we normally organize throughout the 

year. 

The very intensive rehabilitation process that Walter is 

in requires more energy than we expected and certainly 

hoped. 
 

As a result, we had to decide to suspend the Garden 

Market - which we wanted to organize again on Easter 

Monday - and the Sports and Game Day - which would 

fall on Wednesday 14 June. 
 

Partly due to the time we put into rehabilitation, we see 

no chance to support others who might want to pick it 

up. 
 

We all hope that after the summer we will be ready to 

slowly resume activities to see if we can do something in 

the second half of the year. 
 

We will keep you informed and hope for your 

understanding of this situation. 
 

Daphne, Karin & Cor 

Co-directors of Team Activities Kastelenbuurt 
 

 
 

Nieuwsbrieven in het Nederlands 
 

Voor wie de Engelse taal niet (goed) beheerst, zal deze 
nieuwsbrief in het Nederlands beschikbaar zijn op onze 
website: 
 

➔ kastelenbuurt.nl/nb-archief.html 
 

Of gebruik de volgende stappen: 
- Ga naar kastelenbuurt.nl 
- Druk op Nieuwsbrieven om het 
   drop-down menu te openen 
- Druk op Alle Nieuwsbrieven 
 

Alle nieuwsbrieven sinds juni 2021 zijn beschikbaar. 
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